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Delivered via Trackable Overnight Delivery

Ms. Caitlin Reilly

South Carolina Department of Environmental Services
Assessment and Non-Permitted Petroleum Section
UST Division

2600 Bull Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Subject: Response to Letter from SCDES dated August 5, 2024
Products (SE) Pipe Line Corporation
Lewis Drive Remediation Site
Belton, South Carolina
Site ID #18693, “Kinder Morgan Belton Pipeline Release”

Dear Ms. Reilly,

On behalf of Products (SE) Pipe Line Corporation (PPL), Jacobs has prepared this response to the
Monitoring Well Installation Approval and Notice to Proceed letter received from the South Carolina
Department of Environmental Services (SCDES) in a letter date-stamped August 5, 2024 for the
Lewis Drive Remediation Site (Site ID #18693), located in Belton, South Carolina.

In the letter received from SCDES an assessment report was requested to be submitted on or before
November 1, 2024 to present the results of the assessment and well installations. Per previous
conversations about reporting requirements in our regularly scheduled meetings, to streamline DES's
review process, rather than submit a stand-alone report, Jacobs will include a summary of work
activities of the three newly installed observation wells within the Second 2024 Semiannual
Monitoring and System Operation and Maintenance Report to SCDES on or before March 31, 2025.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please call me at (919) 859-5789, or Greg
Dempsey/PPL at (770) 751-4143.

Regards,

e M. G el

William M. Waldron
Program Manager

Copies to:  Greg Dempsey, PPL (Digital, greg_dempsey@kindermorgan.com)
Mary Clair Lyons, Esq., PPL (Digital, Mary_Lyons@kindermorgan.com)




